February 23, 2012
This is a decision paper.

TO:

Hardin County Board of Education

FROM: 
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent



Hardin County Schools

SUBJECT:
Approval of Out-of-State Trip to Santa Claus, Indiana
ISSUE:
Mr. Baucum would like all interested 7th and 8th grade band students to participate in a trip to the Holiday World Amusement Park on Saturday, May  12, 2012.  Students wishing to attend this planned trip will be responsible for the cost of transportation and their ticket to the amusement park, as well as meals in the park that day. This is a recreational trip only and students will not be performing on this day.
Mr. Baucum is estimating that 90 band students will desire to participate in this event..  The student’s right to participate will be contingent upon their eligibility according to board guidelines.  Each student will be responsible for payment of transportation, ticket to the park and meals.  The students will be transported via commercial chartered coaches.  

The students will depart school at 8:00 a.m. and return by 10:30 p.m.  Matt Baucum and at least one parent per 10 students will be chaperoning. The approximate cost for students and parents is $45.00 (park ticket and chartered bus transportation) plus meals on the day of the trip.
RECOMMENDATION:
Recommend that the Hardin County Schools Superintendent, Nanette Johnston and the school board approve the request.

